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  7th September 2021  
 
Dear Parent  
  
Final arrangements for the First Form trip to Braeside (20 – 21 September) have now been made.  
  
TRAVEL ARRANGEMENTS  
  
On Monday, 20 September we will be departing School at 14:45.  On the return journey, pupils will be back in 
time for school transport at 17.20.  
  
Transport to and from Braeside will be by private coach.   
  
ACCOMMODATION AND CONTACT DETAILS  
  
Throughout the trip, the group will stay at:  
  
Braeside Educational Centre  
Bath Road 
Devizes 
Wiltshire  
SN10 2AP 
 
Tel:  01380 722637 
  
In an emergency please contact Eleni Conidaris on the following mobile number 07980 730622 or the centre 
directly.   
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CLOTHES / PACKING/ MOBILE PHONES  
  
Pupils should come to school on Monday in home clothes.  They should pack a small bag with night gear, a 
towel, a change of clothes, a waterproof jacket and trousers plus sensible shoes for inside and outside.  A torch, 
lunch box and water bottle are essential.  Pupils are not required to bring any bedding/sleeping bags as this 
will be fully provided by the centre. We are away for just over 24 hours and most of the activities will be outside. 
As is the case with our Third Form Moonrakers week away, pupils are requested not to bring mobile phones 
as their use often detracts from the learning and social value of the trip. Parents will receive an email/text via 
Clarion Call to alert you of our safe arrival at the centre on Monday and following our return to School on the 
Tuesday. Mobile phones brought into School on Monday will be safely locked away in House phone lockers 
and returned on Tuesday in time for school transport. Please can I also suggest that valuable items are left at 
home.  
 
SPENDING MONEY  
  
There is no need to bring any spending money because there are no gift shops and/or tuck-shops at the centre.  
  
MEDICATION  
  
If your son/daughter is on medication please could you kindly pass this on to House staff.  Please ensure that 
the medication is clearly named and that there are full instructions.  
  
A final briefing for all pupils will be held on Wednesday, 15 September at 08:45 in the Lower School Common 
Room.  
  
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further queries or concerns.  
  
Yours sincerely  

  
Miss E S Conidaris  
Head of Lower School  


	TRAVEL ARRANGEMENTS
	TRAVEL ARRANGEMENTS
	ACCOMMODATION AND CONTACT DETAILS
	ACCOMMODATION AND CONTACT DETAILS
	CLOTHES / PACKING/ MOBILE PHONES
	CLOTHES / PACKING/ MOBILE PHONES
	SPENDING MONEY
	SPENDING MONEY
	MEDICATION
	MEDICATION

